

SUPERB TENNIS JULY 2025

NEWSLETTER

Happy New [Membership] year!

Welcome to the new membership year for Superb Tennis in 2025-2026. Thank you to those who have already renewed and are enjoying their tennis. Renewing is easy with three options for your convenience:

- Your online customer portal
- Invoice sent & direct debit using your online banking portal
- Making a time with staff on site to complete in person

When in your customer portal, please use your customer portal to ensure your personal details are up to date with your name, mobile, email, address & date of birth. This information helps <u>you</u> get the best out of your membership over the coming year.





SMS is here

Our Tennis Management System is now set up to send SMS/text messages to your phone. Messages will appear as SUPERBTENN and are sent from the clubs mobile phone number 0432 266 174.

Please check your mobile number we have listed is current to enjoy timely updates.

Court Hire Reminder

Your club budgets carefully to purchase the goods & services needed to provide a "not for profit" operation.

A rise in members & guests playing longer than the period booked & paid for impacts this budgeting process, in turn causing price rises over & above inflation rates in the future when this wear & tear is not paid for up front.

Please consider this when booking. The team are actively monitoring and will invoice additional court time & administration when appropriate. Thanks in advance.

Social Tennis

Social Tennis is continuing to thrive on Wednesday evenings at Mills Park [7pm start]. The club has ceased organized Social Tennis at Mills Park on the weekends.

Free Sunday sessions at Berowra starting at 3pm are operating again in Term 3. With only 12 spots available, bookings via your customer portal are essential.

New programs at Mills Park are being developed with more news in the coming weeks on what's on offer.





Local Heros

Do you have an exciting Tennis news story to share? We have some amazing talent with us each week and the club is keen to share your story. Drop us a few lines on some of the latest achievements. [Pictures are also welcomed.]

And don't forget.....

 Our annual general meeting is scheduled for Late September/ early November. Nominations will be called for soon. Contact the ops team or current committee members if you would like to make a difference in the 2025/6 season.